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Dear Thomas Rosenstand:

I am writing you at the suggestion of Birgit Flügge regarding 
the panels you have made for the travelling exhibition of Arne 
Jacobsen,"Milestones & Evergreens"  produced by the Dansk Design 
Center. 

We are in the process of producing the panels in Turkish in 
Istanbul for an exhibition on Arne Jacobsen that were kindly 
offered us by the DDC upon our request. To this end, I would 
like to know the specific materials you have used for the 
printing and display of the panels. This would include the 
type/weight/surface of the paper, the kind of matting 
(foamcore/aluminum or other). 

Thank you very much for your assistance in this matter in 
advance.

Warm regards,

Vasif Kortun
Proje4L  Istanbul Museum of Contemporary Art
Harman Sokak, Harmanci Giz Plaza, Levent
Istanbul 80640 Turkey
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